




IN-CONFIDENCE 
 

 
 

 
The specific 
provisions of the 
proposal that my 
submission relates 
to 
e.g provision 
number, map or 
natural hazard area 

Do you: 
• Support? 
• Oppose? 
• Amend? 

What decision are 
you seeking from 
Council? 
What action 
would you like: 
• Retain? 
• Amend? 
• Add? 
• Delete? 

Reasons 

That 14 Herschel 
Street, Ngaruawahia 
be included within 
the Medium Density 
Residential Zone 2. 
That consideration 
also be given to 16 
Herschel Street, 
being included too. 

Amend Amend and add • The properties are in 
very close proximity to 
the town centre 
(probably some of the 
closest in proximity in 
comparison to the 
majority of the 
properties proposed) 
meaning additional 
benefits of not needing 
private vehicle use, 
close proximity to local 
shops etc). In addition 
both properties sit in 
close proximity to day 
care , Durham prescient 
(local business etc). 

• Both properties have 
access to infrastructure 
(i.e. water supply and 
wastewater/stormwater 
disposal) 

• The existing land use of 
both properties is for 
residential purposes 
(even though they 
currently sit within the 
light industrial zone of 
the operative district 
plan) and both are well 
established residential 
properties with 
significant land space 
for more residential 
dwellings to fit (both 
peripeties are approx. 
1215m2). 

• This amendment is 
consistent with the 
Resource Management 
(Enabling Housing 
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   Supply and Other 

Matters) Amendment 
Act 2021 and NPS-UD. 

• Within the proposed 
Waikato District Plan- 
Variation 3 Version it is 
the writer’s opinion that 
14 and 16 Herschel and 
arguably 2 Princess 
Street are in just as 
good if not better 
position to fit with 
Medium Density 
Residential Zoning than 
60A,60C,60B Herschel 
Street and 2A,2B,2C and 
2D Ellery Street which 
have been included in 
the current proposal (I 
am using these as 
examples as they also 
sit around other light 
industrial zoned 
properties too). 

 




